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A.GINFO Communications on GGA Website

During 2021, GGA introduced the A.GINFO (Australian : Guide Info) to provide 
information to support all Adult Members in their Girl Guiding role. 

A.GINFOs are issued by Girl Guides Australia and circulated in State newsletters and
updates to members.

To make referencing of A.GINFOs easy, all A.GINFOs will be uploaded to the Leaders 
and Managers page on the GGA website.  Most A.GINFOs will remain on the website 
for two years. 

To access the A.GINFO library: 
• Login to the Leaders & Managers section of the GGA website: Login - Girl

Guides Australia
• Password: ggainfo (please do not share this password with non-members

or on social media sites)

A.GINFOs will continue to be sent by email to State Girl Guide Organisations for
circulation to Adult Members.

Please email karen@girlguides.org.au if you have any questions. 
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